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From: Bill Ferrier  
Sent: Tuesday, 9 April 2019 3:30 PM
To: Alana Jelfs 
Subject: Narrawallee subdivision
 

Alana Jeffs,

Dear Ms Jeffs,

MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3

Following the recent public meeting in UlladullaI concerning the development of 166 lots I
 believe the natural reserve with trees at the southern end of Carinya Place Narrawallee should
 be kept.  The clearing of all vegetation and the congested way in which houses are distributed
 across the available land make to preservation of bush and trees essential to bring some small
 natural variation into the landscape.
 
William Ferrier

 




